NOTICE TO THE BAR

Middlesex Mass Torts — Revised Mailing Address

At present, the mailing address for Middlesex County Mass Tort correspondence is P.O. Box 2690, New Brunswick, New
Jersey 08903. Please be advised, however, that effective January 1, 2010 that mailing address will be changed, with all
Middlesex mass tort correspondence thereafter to be sent to:

P.O. Box 2633
New Brunswick, NJ 08903.

Additionally, to ensure accurate and prompt delivery of correspondence to the Middlesex Vicinage Mass Tort Unit, the
front of all envelopes intended for the Mass Tort Unit should be marked prominently as “Mass Tort.”
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